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ADVERTISMENT 

The Ministry of Environment and Climate Change seeks recruitment of suitable staff 
to cover the Economist/Financial Controller position within the Project Management 
Unit (PMU) responsible with the implementation of the World Bank  (WB) supported 
Integrated Nutrient Pollution Control Project.  
The minimum qualifications requested are: 

• University degree in economics; 
• At least 3 years of experience in the field of public finance; 
• Practical experience in project implementation is a plus. 
• Sound knowledge of national legislation which is applicable in the financial, 

accounting and budget fields; 
• Practical experience in the budgeting process, procurement and contracting 

procedures; 
• Practical experience in preventive internal and external financial procedures; 
• Basic knowledge of WB procedures and financial requirements; experience in 

working with WB is a plus. 
• Relevant experience in producing financial reports to a large number of 

institutions; 
• Advanced PC skills and sound knowledge of the MS Office package: MS 

Word, Excel, Access, Outlook, Power Point; 
• Ability to work in a team; 
• Good capacity to communicate with people from different backgrounds and 

positions, as well as with local and national authorities; 
• Must write/speak/read good English. 

The contract is for a limited period, namely until 31.03.2016. 
Details regarding the recruitment for this position, the terms of reference and the 
required qualifications are available at the below mentioned address or on the sites of 
the Ministry of Environment and Climate Change and of the project: 
www.mmediu.ro.; www.inpcp.ro 
Interested candidates are invited to submit, both in Romanian and English languages, 
an application accompanied by a CV written in English and Romanian and other 
supporting documents (copies identity card, degree, certificates, recommendations 
etc.) The selection of the candidates will be carried out on the basis of the assessment 
of the CVs and supporting documents and the suitable candidates will be contacted 
by phone for the interview. 
The applications should be submitted to the ”Integrated Nutrient Pollution Control” 
Project Management Unit - Ministry of Environment and Climate Change, 12, 
Libertǎţii Blvd., 2nd floor, room 304D, District 5, Bucharest. Closing date for 
application is January 6, 2014, at 16.00 h.    
Additional information can be obtained at the representative of the Project 
Management Unit, Ms. Mihaela FRINCU, phone number 021.408.95.65, or at the 
address: Ministry of Environment and Forestry, 12, Libertǎţii Blvd., room  304D, 
District 5, Bucharest. 
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